For Immediate Release

Today, February 5, 2019 the Superior Court rendered its opinion relating to Jerry
Sandusky’s appeal from the lower court’s order denying his petition filed pursuant
to the Post-Conviction Relief Act. The opinion provided a mixed result.

The Court, in its opinion, which was 119 pages long confirmed the lower court’s
holding that Mr. Sandusky was not entitled to a new trial. The Superior Court,
however, reversed the lower court with regard to Mr. Sandusky’s sentence.
Judgement of sentence was vacated by the Superior Court and the case was
remanded to the lower court for resentencing. Mr. Sandusky challenged the legality
of his sentence in his appeal. More specifically he argued that the trial court’s
position of mandatory minimum sentences was illegal. The Superior Court agreed.

Al Lindsay, Mr. Sandusky’s attorney, stated that Mr. Sandusky has every intention
of seeking an appeal with the Pennsylvania Supreme Court and, if necessary to
pursue an appeal through Federal Court.

Mr. Sandusky asked that the following statement be communicated to the media:

We will not rest until the public understands what has happened
and decision-makers acknowledge the injustice. It will take
reasonable people with a "hearing heart,”" conscience and
courage. All deserve an opportunity to discover the truth. It's
time to unmask those who have been deceitful and dishonest.
It's time to expose those who have hidden personal agendas.
Now is the time to present the "real scandal" and all the damage
that has been done. What has happened is a travesty. What will
happen will be our legacy.

Mr. Lindsay indicated that he is very hopeful that a higher court will grant Mr.
Sandusky a new trial. “In doing so, the court has an opportunity to correct one of
the most profound injustices in the history of American Jurisprudence”,



Mr. Lindsay will be available to answers questions at 9:00 a.m. on February 6, 2019
at the Lindsay Law Firm, 110 East Diamond Street, Butler, PA 16001, basement
level conference room.



